
 
PUBLIC NOTICE OF DRAFT 
KAIKŌURA SPATIAL PLAN 

CONSULTATION  
 
In accordance with Clause 83 of the Local Government Act 
2002, public notice is hereby given that the Draft Kaikōura 
Spatial Plan is notified for public consultation, commencing 
Thursday 12th September until 5pm on Friday 18th October 2024. 
 
As part of the Special Consultative Procedure, the Council has 
produced a Statement of Proposal, which contains a summary 
of information on the major matters in the proposal. The 
information contained in the Statement of Proposal has been 
approved by the Council for notification and consultation.  
 
Copies of the Draft Kaikoura Spatial Plan and Statement of 
Proposal can be inspected during office hours at: 
 

• Kaikōura District Council reception – 2nd Floor, 96 West 
End  

• Kaikōura library – 1st floor, 96 West End 
• On the Kaikoura District Council Website URL: 

https://www.kaikoura.govt.nz/council/public-notices. 
 
A prescribed submission form can be found on the Kaikoura 
District Council website, which should be emailed to Planning 
KDC planning@kaikoura.govt.nz by no later than 5pm on 18th 
October 2024. 
 
The period for submissions closes at 5pm on 18th October 
2024. 
 
For any inquiries, please contact the Planning Department at 
planning@Kaikōura.govt.nz. 
 
Will Doughty 
Chief Executive Officer 
12th September 2024 


